
 

 

22 January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Cushion Club for YR 

 

 
 

The Stamford Green PTA are very pleased to announce a Cushion Club fundraising event for YR. 

 

The Cushion Club will be a movie event for the children hosted in our Studio immediately after 

school.  The event price of £3.50 will include a film plus a drink and cinema style popcorn/snack for 

each of the children.  

 

The film being shown on this date will be Moana, which is PG rated.   

 

Cushion Club for Reception will take place on Thursday 1.2.18 from 3.00pm - 5.00pm.  Children 

attending will be taken directly from their classrooms to the event.  Children attending the event will 

need to be collected at 5.00pm from the East Gate.  No child will be allowed to leave without an 

adult.  If your child is going to the PTA Cushion Club for YR and then on to Sunset, someone from 

Sunset will collect your child after Cushion Club and take them to Sunset. However, parents must 

please email sunsetabsence@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk and also let their child’s class teacher 

know, that they are going to Cushion Club first and then to Sunset.  
 

If you wish for your child in YR to attend please pay via PTA Events not Tucasi. A yellow button on our 

school website homepage will link you to the PTA Events website.  If you have not yet registered for 

PTA events please do so by downloading and following the instructions: 

  
http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/fileadmin/user_upload/pta/registering_on_the_pta_events_website.pdf 

 

Tickets will not be issued for this event but a register of those attending will be generated.  We have 

space for all children in YR, should they all wish to attend but tickets must be bought before 12.00pm 

on Monday 29 January please. 

 

Members of staff will be present during the event so we will have access to the children’s 

medical/allergy and emergency contact information.  If this has changed please notify the Office as 

soon as possible.   

 

We will require a few helpers to at this event and it can only go ahead with your support.  If you are 

able to help with this event please volunteer using the PTA Events website.   

 

I am sure that the children will love this event and thank you for your support. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Hannah Coxon 

On behalf of the PTA 
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